
Dear , thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act.   
 
For each financial year 2009/10, 2010/11, 2011/12, 2012/13, 2013/14,  2014/15, 2015/16, 2016/17 (if 
possible. If not then please provide for calendar year): 
 

1. How much was spent by the PPC on services for: 
a. Victim’s services 
b. Sexual violence/ domestic violence 

 
2. Broken down by year, please provide details of the types of sexual violence/ domestic violence 
programmes that were funded- e.g. refuge shelters, counselling, work with male perpetrators 
 
Our records have been searched and our response is shown below. 
 
Police and Crime Commissioners (PCCs) were not created until November 2012.  Prior to 2013/14 
PCCs did not receive money from the MoJ to support Victim Services.  A grant was received in 
2013/14 to prepare for the transfer of responsibilities for victims to PCCs with effect from 
01.10.14.  The funding in 2013/14 was spent on preparation costs and restorative justice with no 
contributions direct to support organisations.  There is therefore no data to provide for 2009/10, 
2010/11, 2011/12, 2012/13, 2013/14. 

Please find attached a spreadsheet that provides the remaining information requested.  Please note 
that the figures represent the grant support provided directly by the PCC, they do not include such 
things as SARC services which are provided from the Force budget. 

I hope you find this information useful.  If you think that we have not supplied information in 
accordance with our Publication Scheme or under general rights of access then you have the right to 
ask for an internal review.  Any request for an internal review should be made within 30 days and 
addressed to: 
 
Rachel Cook 
Chief Executive 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside 
The Lawns 
Harland Way 
Cottingham 
HU16 5SN 
 
E-mail: pcc@humberside.pnn.police.uk 
 
We would aim to complete an internal review within 20 working days. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of an internal review, you have the right to apply directly to 
the Information Commissioner for a decision.  The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 
Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9  5AF. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Louise Cook 
Governance and Administration Manager 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside 
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